
  In compliance with the requirements of  
House Bill 897, school districts are required to provide 
cardiopulmonary resuscitation (CPR) training to students in grades 
7-12 at least once before graduation.   Erin Gregg, program 
coordinator for the Concho Valley Area Health Education 
Commission and Cera Cantu, certified CPR and First Aid trainer, 
recently provided instruction to seniors at Blackwell High School 
(above).  The students were taught compression only CPR, how to 
use an AED machine, and how to aid someone if  choking.  BHS 
student Franck Cano is shown performing CPR.

Friday, May 22, 2015, has been 
designated as a “Bad Weather Make 
Up Day” at Blackwell CISD.  
Classes will be held on this day.
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For our Bronte 
customers’ convenience, 
there is a Drop Box at

Bronte Hardware.

The senior class at Bronte High School (above) recently visited the campuses of  
Howard College and Angelo State University.  The students were given a tour of  the campuses and 
learned about the different academic programs and services each campus provides.  The students also had 
the opportunity to ask questions and received literature and souvenirs.  The seniors are pictured above at 
the Howard College campus wearing sunglasses that were given to them by Howard College.  For more 
information on the schools, please visit www.howardcollege.edu or www.angelo.edu. 

On April 14, 2015, Bronte Elementary 1st and 
2nd graders (above left photo) ventured to San Angelo.  Their first 
stop was the Nature Center.  Next, they made their way to the 
Recycling Center, followed by lunch and some serious playtime at 
Kids’ Kingdom.  The last stop for the day was a program at the 
Angelo State University Planetarium.


